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Freshman Orientation at ACEC 
 

Anson County Early College hosted freshman orientation on Monday, August 8, 2022. Rising 
ninth graders participated in a series of sessions hosted by ACEC staff and current students. 

Students went on a campus tour where they also participated in a scavenger hunt. Eighteen students 
received ACEC gear for winning 
the scavenger hunt! 
  In another session, students 
participated in team building 
activities where they had a lot of 
fun playing games and getting to 
know each other as well as 
members of the ACEC staff. 
  The last session that students 
participated in was a student panel 
discussion where the ninth graders 
were able to ask questions to 
current students about their 
experiences at ACEC. 
   At the end of the day the South 
Piedmont Community College 
Coordinator Mrs. Patricia Johnson 
spoke with the students about what 
they could expect over the coming 
years in regards to SPCC. 
   Ms. Benton, teacher at ACEC, said, “We are very much a family at ACEC and this was a wonderful opportunity 
to welcome these students into our family.” It is going to be a great year!

Lilesville Elementary School is Ready for an Exciting School Year 
 

Parents, business partners and community members play an integral role in the success of our students at Lilesville Elementary School.  We are excited to continue to build 
relationships with all stakeholders and look forward to providing engaging learning opportunities and events for all in the upcoming school year. 

Anson County Early College’s  
First Annual Leadership Workshop 
 

Anson County Early College hosted its first annual Leadership Workshop for ACEC students on 
Tuesday, August 2, 2022. While at the workshop, students participated in team building exercises, 
learned the importance of leadership, and discovered their own leadership styles. 

Students then focused on goal setting and designing steps to reach their personal goals. 
Also, a topic that all students were in interested in examining was using their voices to create 

change in their school and community. 
We look forward to helping students cultivate their leadership skills and voices within the school 

and community in the upcoming year.  Overall, the workshop was a wonderful experience for the 
students and staff involved.


